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18 December 2023 

 
DATE CHANGE NOTICE FOR FINAL 

EXAMINATION FALL 2023 

 
 

Students of the Department of Software Engineering are hereby notified that due to 

unavoidable circumstances the Final Examination of 19/12/2023(Tuesday) is 

shifted on 21/12/2023 (Thursday). The slots will be unchanged. 

 
All students are advised to follow the updated date. 
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